HB 859 -- RETENTION OF BUILDING OR TECHNICAL CODES

Currently, a county, fire protection district, or municipality
that adopts building or technical codes by reference is required
to file and keep three copies of the code in its clerk's office

for public use or inspection. This bill reduces the required
number of copies to one.



